Mid-Term Grade Entry Instructions and Additional Information
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SUBMITTING MID-TERM GRADES VIA FACULTY SELF-SERVICE:  
To submit your grades, please follow the steps below:  

1. Log into Faculty Self-Service (http://apps.uillinois.edu),

2. Click on the “Faculty & Advisor Services” link,

3. Click on the "Faculty Services" link,

4. Click on the "Mid-Term Grade Entry" link,

5. Select the current semester from the pull-down list,

6. Select the proper CRN (Course Reference Number) from the pull-down list, and

7. Enter grades for each of the students listed (note: Mid-term grades are only mandatory for 000-299 full-term courses.  Mid-term grades are optional for all other full-term courses).

ADDITIONAL POINTS:
· Please be sure to hit "Submit" after mid-term grades are entered for each course.  It is recommended you submit several times during the mid-term grading process if the list of grades is long or if you anticipate being interrupted during the submission process.  
· It is recommended that you print a copy of your grades or copy the grades into another document for your files.  Instructors will NOT be able to view mid-term grades submitted for students AFTER the submission deadline. Instructors can print their class list after submitting mid-term grades by selecting “Class List Summary” and by using the web browser print options.  Please note that the “Printable Class List – Summary” link only displays final grades.

· If a student has been attending a course but does not appear on the screen, please email the student's information (including your name and the correct CRN) to registrar@uis.edu and Records & Registration staff will look into the matter. 

· You will not be able to assign a mid-term grade to those students who have withdrawn or are taking the course for audit.  

· Only standard letter grades will appear in the pull-down list of choices and be displayed to students when they view their mid-term grades.  If a course has been set up with a credit/no credit grading mode only or if a student has opted to enroll as credit/no credit, substitution rules will not apply to mid-term grading, but will be used to automatically substitute letter grades assigned (A, B, etc.) with the appropriate credit/no credit option (CR, NC) during final grading.  
· Once the deadline to enter mid-term grades has passed, the online mid-term grading feature will be electronically shut off and mid-term grades can no longer be assigned.
· Students will be able to view their mid-term grades once the faculty deadline to enter grades has passed.
If you have any questions or need assistance with the mid-term grading process, please contact the Office of Records & Registration by calling 217/206-6709 or by emailing registrar@uis.edu. 
